
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ashland School Board 

would like to extend 

 an invitation to the members of the 

 Ashland Community 

 to attend the 

 Ashland School Board meeting on Thursday 

July 7, 2016 at 6:00pm  

in the Ashland Elementary  

School Cafeteria, 

 to meet Superintendent 

Mary Moriarty. 

   

Light refreshments will be served, 

 followed by a brief business meeting. 
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